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I oppose this bill as it is another act to take away the learning, education and love of 

these animals.. Traveling to exhibit for education shouldn't even be a problem and to 

waste are tax dollars on stupid laws to stop are children from getting interest in God's 

animals is ridiculous.  There are enough laws for cruelty that are in place for abusers. 

Leave the good people who travel to educate our children about there 

reptiles/animals alone.. 


